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RIVERBAY FEEDBACK
January 21, 2024

I have a few brief updates to give based on inquiries, concerns and
questions that have been recently received via emails and personal
contacts frommembers. I believe that they are best answered by sending
this update to the entire membership. In the future, I plan to follow this
same format by keeping all members informed through these Riverbay
Feedback updates.

• The Association would like to remind our neighbors and visitors who are dog owners that it is
important to pick up after their dog.We live in a highly-walked neighborhood, and it is imperative
to keep it clean.

• It has been reported that there are a couple of dead or damaged trees along the edge of Pickerel
Pond. This is Town property. We contacted Chatham Conservation and, at their direction, we
informed the Chatham Department of PublicWorks.

• The Association has also communicated to the DPW about managing the roadside sight lines,
particularly around corners. We have provided a list of high priority corners to the DPW.

• Based on requests frommembers, Riverbay Association will be initiating a trial Members' Bulletin
Board capability on our website Riverbay.org. This will be a place where Riverbay members can
post information that they believe will be of interest to other members. While the Bulletin Board
will be monitored by the Association, the information posted will not be approved, verified or
endorsed by the Association.We hope that this capability will enhance communication within our
neighborhood. More details will follow.

• To improve traffic safety, the Association reports that STOP traffic signs have been approved by
Chatham for placement at two locations in Riverbay: At the intersection of Lakeview and Park
Avenues and, as a 4-way stop, at the intersection of Riverview Drive and Chippingstone Road.
Installation will take place when weather and scheduling permits.

Regards,

Jack Scheld, President
Riverbay Association
president@riverbay.org

Upcoming Riverbay Events

Saturday February 24 5-7pm WINTER SOCIAL Unitarian Universalist Meeting House
819 Main Street, Chatham

TuesdayMarch 5 6pm WEBINAR hosted by Kristin Andres from the Association
to Preserve Cape Cod on the subject ‘A Cape Friendly
Landscape – Design and maintenance, mindful of nature’.
Complete details and a Zoom link will be provided prior.
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